
 

 

 

 
 18 July 2022   
       
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Sedgeberrow Neighbourhood Plan Submitted – Regulation 16 Consultation 
 
Under Regulation 15 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012, Sedgeberrow Parish 
Council submitted its Neighbourhood Plan to Wychavon District Council on 7 June 2022. In accordance with 
Regulation 16, Wychavon District Council would like to invite comments from individuals and organisations 
on the submitted Sedgeberrow Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
Sedgeberrow Parish Council undertook consultation on an earlier draft of their Neighbourhood Plan in 
Saturday 18 September to Saturday 30 October 2021. Comments made during this period helped inform 
changes made to the document now submitted to Wychavon District Council. The Neighbourhood Plan 
proposes a number of policies on future housing and development, the built environment, the natural 
environment, the local economy and tourism, and the community.     
 
It is the responsibility of Wychavon District Council to collate all responses to the Regulation 16 consultation 
and pass them on to an independent examiner, who will assess them, and the Neighbourhood Plan 
documents to determine whether the Neighbourhood Plan meets the relevant legislation and should 
proceed to a Referendum.  
 
Further information including the submitted Sedgeberrow Neighbourhood Plan, associated documentation 
and response form can be viewed on the dedicated webpage using the following link - 
https://www.wychavon.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy/neighbourhood-planning/sedgeberrow-
neighbourhood-plan. Paper copies of the submitted Sedgeberrow Neighbourhood Plan, supporting 
documents and response forms are also available at the following locations: 

 

• Civic Centre, Queen Elizabeth Drive, Pershore, WR10 1PT (open Monday-Friday 9am-
5pm*) 
 

• Evesham Library, Oat Street, Evesham, WR11 4PJ (open Monday to Friday 9:30am – 5pm, 
(open until 7pm Tuesday), Saturday 9:30am – 4pm *) 
 

• Broadway Library, Leamington Road, Broadway, WR12 7DZ (open Monday and 
Wednesday 9:30am – 4.30pm, Saturday 9:30 – 1pm *) 

 
*opening times subject to change.  

 

This consultation runs from Monday 18 July to 5pm on Monday 5 September 2022. 
 
Please submit comments by no later than 5pm on Monday 5th September 2022, ideally using the response 
form, either by email to policy.plans@wychavon.gov.uk or by post to Planning Policy, Wychavon District 
Council, Civic Centre, Queen Elizabeth Drive, Pershore, WR10 1PT.  
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Kind Regards, 
 
Isabel Roberts 
 
Email: Isabel.Roberts@Wychavon.gov.uk 
Telephone: 01386 565 350 
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